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CHRISTMAS CHOIR 

 

Well done to the choir who sang Christmas songs 

at Bethel church on Thursday 30th November.  It 

was really appreciated by everyone there. 

 

 

TREE PLANTING WEEK 

 

This week is National Tree Planting 

week. As part of this national 

incentive, Liverpool is planning to plant 

one tree for every child. Year 1 were 

part of this as they enjoyed a visit to 

Newsham Park where they planted 

sapling trees. 

 

 
 

    

ADVANCE DIARY DATES 

 

Tuesday 5th December   - Christmas Dinner 

 

Thursday 7th December  – Reception Nativity  

   a.m. 

 

Friday 8th December –     Own Clothes Day 

      Bring a selection box 

 

Wednesday 13th December – Key Stage 1  

         Nativity - p.m. 

 

Thursday 14th December – Christmas Bingo 

   3.15pm  

 

Wednesday 20th December – Party Day 

 

Thursday 21st December – School closes for  

Christmas at 1.15       

p.m.  

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

 

Tempest will be collecting school 

photographs on Tuesday 5th December, 

therefore please return to school by 

Monday 4th December. 

 

    



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday      :   NO CLUBS 

 

 Friday      Biscuit Day – 1K  to Bring  

  Biscuits.          

After school Olympians  

   

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   91.3% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     88.5% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95.3% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    90.7% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    98.3% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   94.8% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 
93.0% 

 

Well done to Snowdrops class with the 

best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50 a.m. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 A.M. 

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

FLU VACCINE 

 

On Thursday 30th November, Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 2 had their flu spray (as 

consented by parents)  Please read letter 

that was sent out, which has details of 

signs to look out for over the next few 

days. 

     DRAW CARDS 

 

Please return all draw cards by Friday 8th 

December.   Good Luck everybody. 

 

 

 

MATBALL COMPETITION 

 

Well done to our year 2 chidren who took 

part in the city finals for Matball.  The 

children played extremely well, winning 2 out 

of 4 matches. 

    

 
    

 

            AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 

All Monday After School Clubs have now 

finished for the Autumn Term.  Letters for 

new clubs will be sent out in the New Year.                

 

 


